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If there is no intent to site outdoor shelters in parks, trails, golf courses, community centers and their
parking lots, then why are you so reluctant to exempt them, like you exempted wetlands and riparian
zones? Just asking us to "trust you" relative to your good intentions is not good enough. You need to
either remove the OS allowance, or somehow include the intent in the language of the code changes,
especially since this will now be a permanent code change, not just a temporary one.
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